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August 27, 2015 

     

 

Shirley Wyttenback 

1053 Beech Street 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1053 Beech Street 

 

Dear Ms. Wyttenback: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 25, 2015, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer that the City Council grant 2 weeks for you to put in an application 

with Zoning to get approved site plan for the parking spaces.  If the site plan is approved, Ms. 

Moermond will ask the Council for 60 days to come into compliance.  If no application is 

submitted, you must come into compliance with the parking spaces by November 1, 2015. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on September 16, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c:   John Ross 

 Lisa Martin 

 Steve Magner 
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